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As a birdwatcher and lover of wildlife of all kinds, the biodiversity supported by rocky 

ecosystems is very important to me. I go to Haystack Rock every spring to see the 

tufted puffins nest, and love seeing the starfish, sponges, and anemones in the tide 

pools of Oceanside beach. As the effects of climate change become increasingly 

powerful, it is essential that we do all we can to protect this vulnerable and unique 

habitat. Please support this bill. Thank you. 


